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Dear Friend of USF, 

     �is week, Governor Scott signed the state budget for Fiscal Year 2013-14 

which was passed by the Legislature earlier this month.  �e Governor exercised 

his constitutional line-item veto power to withhold approval of nearly $370 

million in legislatively-funded projects from the $74.5 billion total state budget.  

However, I am pleased to report that Governor Scott did not veto a single project 

funded by the Legislature for next year for the USF System.

     �e USF System is very grateful for the e�orts of the entire Tampa Bay Legis-

lative Delegation for their tireless work during this past session.  Special recogni-

tion must be given this year to Speaker of the House Will Weatherford (Wesley 

Chapel), House Appropriations Chairman Seth McKeel (Lakeland), Senate 

Education Chairman and USF Alumnus John Legg (Lutz), Senate Education 

Appropriations Chairman Bill Galvano (Bradenton), Senator Je� Brandes (St. 

Petersburg), Senator Jack Latvala (Clearwater) and State Representative Dar-

ryl Rouson (St. Petersburg) whose work directly contributed to the receipt of new 

USF System project funding for next year.  You may read more about the speci�c 

USF System projects funded in the budget in the summary provided below.  

If you get a moment, please thank these legislators and the rest of the Tampa 

Bay Legislative Delegation for their support for the USF System this past year.  

Contact information for all members of the Florida Legislature is available by 

clicking on the Alumni Advocacy link at the right. 

     �anks are also due to YOU  for your continued advocacy for the USF 

System and for the impact that it has on our success.  I hope you will share in 

the excitement that we feel on campus regarding the good news from this recently 

completed Legislative Session, and this week’s news on the budget signing by 

Governor Scott.  

     �is issue of the Government Relations Newsletter brings to a close the up-

dates on legislative session activities for 2013.  However, we will be in touch fur-

ther over the summer to keep you in the loop on issues a�ecting the USF System 

that may be of interest you.

     �anks for all you do to support your university.  Go Bulls!

Mark Walsh 

Assistant VP for Government Relations for the USF System


